
REPORT OF THE CHAIR OF THE LICENSING AND PUBLIC PROTECTION 
COMMITTEE 
 
The Last full meeting of Licensing and Public Protection was held on 2nd November 
2021, the following items were discussed and decisions made - 
 

1. Gambling Act 2005 - Review of Statement of Licensing Principles - Gambling 
Policy  - this was ratified. 

2. Fees to be charged for the Licensing of Scrap Metal Dealers, Gambling and 
Sex Entertainment Venue Licensing 2022/23 - this was ratified. 

3. Private Hire and Hackney Carriage Fees and Charges 2022/23 - it was 
acknowledged by Members that there was some reasonable flex in the 
charges being proposed with some going up and some reducing - it was 
therefore agreed to let the current proposal move forward to consultation and 
then committee would review the responses further. 

 
                 
Cllr Simon White 
Chair 
 


